
Press release: Interim Director for
Serious Fraud Office announced

The Attorney General, Jeremy Wright QC MP, has today announced an update on
recruitment for the next Director of the Serious Fraud Office (SFO).

David Green CB QC will leave the SFO on 20 April following 6 years as
Director. David has overseen major successes and breakthroughs over recent
years, including 6 convictions for rate rigging offences, the first SFO
conviction after trial of a corporate entity for offences involving bribery
of foreign officials and obtaining a number of high profile Deferred
Prosecution Agreements.

Following a Civil Service Commission led process, a preferred candidate has
been selected by the Attorney General to lead the SFO. They are currently
undertaking the final stages of the appointment process and managing their
exit from their current position. We will make an announcement in due course
and the new Director will take up the role later this year.

Mark Thompson, currently the SFO’s Chief Operating Officer has been appointed
as the Interim Director and will take on the role from 21 April.

Mark Thompson joined the SFO in 2004. He headed the SFO’s Proceeds of Crime
Division from 2012 to 2016 and became its Chief Finance Officer in May 2015.
Prior to joining the SFO, Mark started his career as a police officer with
the Metropolitan Police before qualifying as a chartered accountant in 1997
and working for the National Audit Office and KPMG Forensic.

Commenting on the decision to appoint Mark Thompson as Interim Director, the
Attorney General Jeremy Wright QC MP said:

I am grateful to Mark for taking on the role of Interim Director of
the SFO. Mark has a wealth of experience in tackling corruption and
economic crime and he is well placed to lead the SFO effectively at
such a crucial time. He will continue to work closely with the
SFO’s experienced General Counsel, Alun Milford.

Economic crime, at all levels, is a growing and changing threat and
tackling it is a priority for the Government. The SFO will continue
to undertake crucial work to investigate and prosecute some of the
most serious and complex economic crime, working closely and
collaboratively with other agencies.

I would like to thank David Green personally for his service and
wish him well for his next endeavour.

As set out in the Criminal Justice Act 1987, the Attorney General appoints
the DSFO.
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David Green’s term ends on 20 April. This is following a 4 year contract that
was extended for 2 years.


